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Comments: I am greatly concerned that specific areas and management protocols related to those areas have

not been identified nor public input considered. While I understand forests have to be managed, clear cuts aren't

necessary to manage forests unless there are extenuating circumstances such as rampant disease or insects.

The same applies to herbicide use. 

 

Roadless areas should remain as such as building new roads as well as using existing ones causes erosion as

well as compacting soil. There are such diverse plant species in the foothills area that I fear would perish.

Recreation dollars bring in far more revenue than logging without damaging the ecosystem. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


